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PURPOSE:  To contract with Harper General Contractors Inc. for the replacement of the outside 
chemical feed lines at the Ward Water Treatment Plant (WTP).  

BACKGROUND:  There are 13 chemical feed lines that run along the chemical containment wall and 
the side of the building at the Ward WTP.  The lines are in poor condition.  The scope of the project will 
consist of demolition and replacing the lines. To limit disruption to the WTP, each line must be 
demolished and replaced one at a time. There were two (2) contractors who submitted bids and Harper 
General Contractors Inc. was the lowest responsive and responsible bidder.   

BUDGET IMPACT: Funds for this project are available in the 2024-2025 Budget. 

RECOMMENDATION/ACTION REQUESTED:  The Public Services Department recommends 
approval of the contract, and that the appropriate City official and/or employee be authorized to execute 
all necessary documents to award the project to Harper General Contractors Inc. in the amount of 
$161,695.   

 

 

TITLE:    Ward Water Treatment Plant (WTP) Chemical Feed Line Replacement Project - Harper   
              General Contractors Inc 
FROM:  Robby Stone – Public Services Director 
              Derrick Boone – Asst. Public Services Director 
               

MEETING DATE:   June 17, 2024 

PUBLIC HEARING: n/a ADVERTISED DATE/BY: April 26, 2024 

ATTACHMENTS:  Certified Bid Tabulation 
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Chemical feed lines along the bulk chemical containment wall 

 

Chemical feed lines along chemical containment wall and water plant building 



Bid Tabulation 
City of High Point, North Carolina

Ward Water Treatment Plant Chemical Feeds
Bid 1115-060424

Contractor Bid Bond MWBE Addendum 1 Total Bid

Harper General Contractors Yes Yes Yes $161,695.00 

Laughlin-Sutton Construction Co Yes Yes Yes $322,000.00 
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